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TUESDAY MENU FRIDAY MENU

1st April: 4th April: Keith 
Bartram:

Kransky sausages, with 
savoury bread & butter 
pudding & vegetables

8th April: Peter 
Zanker

Curried 
sausages 

11th April: 
Christopher 
Wright & ? 

Chicken in red wine, 
bacon & mushroom 
mashed potatoes & 
vegetables

15th April: Darryl 
Keane & Greg 
Allison 

Ham, cheese  
and tomato 
croissants 

18th April: Good 
Friday 

HOLIDAY

22nd April:  
Randy Barber

Veggie curry 
with flatbreads

25th April: 
Anzac Day

HOLIDAY

29th April: Ian 
Toogood

Tender chicken 
shasliks, 
potato, corn on 
the cob.

TUESDAY & FRIDAY LUNCH ROSTER FOR APRIL 2025

As always, with rosters, if the time or arrangement doesn’t suit, please 

negotiate a swap with someone. 

Looks like pizza or Subway for Tuesday 1st April!

Apologies to all, 

this has to be a very brief Newsletter, as events have conspired to take up my time this week 
(Grand daughter & partner arrived from the west, son & family back from Germany after a year 
away, Adare Annual Camp, etc!). will create a longer more detailed message soon!
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Official launch of The History of the Victor Harbor Men’s Shed


An invitation is extended to you to attend the launch of  
The History of the Victor Harbor Men’s Shed.


Our member, Peter Zanker, has been gathering information since mid-2023 on our history, and 
now it has been completed and is printed.  There are 118 pages of text and many photos.


The launch will take place on Friday 11th April 2025 at the Men’s Shed in Martha Close, in 
the Dining Room.


It will begin at 10.15 am whilst member and guest can enjoy morning tea

The history will be available to peruse on the day.


RSVP. By email to pw.zanker@bigpond.com  
or telephone Peter on 0477 697 959 by Friday 4th April

What’s happening at our Shed?


Darryl has reminded us that the Garage Sale is fast approaching - it will be in May. It would be 
great if we could form a sub-committee to help with the organisation, to spread the load a little.

Please talk to Darryl if you’d like to give a hand!

Also, we have some projects already made for the Sale, but it would be a good idea to make a 
few more!!


Don’t forget the BOOK LAUNCH on the 11th April!


Bruce Trigg is having a few ongoing health issues, and Gunnar and Volker have both had 
surgery recently. All the best, fellas!


We have a metalwork lathe for sale - see Greg or 
Dean for details.


Darryl has a NEW RED CAR!


A lady at 28 Newland Street 
rang offering two solid pallets (free) - available 
across the road from her house.


Alan Tasker has convened the first Working Group, 
to decide on the make up of the pergola outside 
area. Have a chat to Alan or one of the group, to find 
out what they’ve thought about.
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A good rollup for the AGM. A few changes were made, some 
reported earlier, but check out the minutes of the meeting for 

details.

Great to see 
Ken 

Duggan 
back in 
action, 

with a bit 
of “zip” in 
his step.

Keith Bartram 
and Malcolm 

Howison felt the 
need to flush 
out their eyes, 
so sliced up 

some onions for 
the Bunnings 

BBQ. 

Jeff Simpson 
with his 

assistance 
dog Ava, 

who’s keeping 
an eye on 

Jeff’s every 
move.

Keith Watts 
and Paul 
Shinkfield 
working 

“shoulder to 
shoulder” on 
Paul’s rather 

tired old 
planter box, 

giving it a new 
life!
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Nankivell Conveyancing is a family-owned local business and the leading provider of 
Residential Conveyancing services in Victor Harbor. With a team of experienced 
professionals, we specialise in guiding clients through the complexities of property 
transactions, ensuring smooth and efficient processes from start to finish. Our 
commitment to exceptional customer service and attention to detail sets us apart.

 

We offer a range of services, including:

 

• Comprehensive advice on property transactions
• Preparation of Form 1 (disclosure documents) and review of the same
• Representation during the sale and purchase of residential properties
• Deceased Estate Transfers

 

At Nankivell Conveyancing, we prioritise our clients' needs and work diligently to make 
property ownership accessible and stress-free. As proud sponsors of Victor Harbor Golf 
Club, we are dedicated to fostering community relationships and contributing to local 
initiatives.

 

For more information about our services or to get in touch, please visit our website at 
https://nankivellconveyancing.com.au/.

https://nankivellconveyancing.com.au/
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Thanks to Nick Pugliese, Jeff Simpson, Derrick 
Selby, Darryl Keane, Allan Edmondson-Stott, Ken 

Duggan, &  Bill Graham for their contributions to this 
Newsletter.

Cheers, John. 

To contact me, send photos, jokes or 
articles, 
 or to unsubscribe - 
 Ph: 0411027903  
Email: livingstone384@icloud.com

Greetings from Smoky Bay

The whiting are biting, so 

here’s the day 1 effort from 
me and my team of trusty 

helpers

26 beauties ready to go into 

the frying pan 

Yum!!!!!


Kind regards

Jeff Simpson 
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